
 

Attention Families of Children Starting School in September 2016: 

Welcome to school!  You are invited to a very special “Kick Off to Kindergarten” 

meeting.  This is an important event to attend because you will: 

 learn about your school and what to expect in the year leading up to    

    kindergarten.  

 meet the principal, a kindergarten teacher, and some community partners  

 be given tips and strategies on how to support your child’s transition to   

    kindergarten.   

 receive a Welcome to Kindergarten bag and learn how to use it.  

 

Your “Kick off to Kindergarten” and “Welcome to Kindergarten” sessions 

will happen on November 10th at 6 p.m. at Rexton Elementary School.  Each 

session will be approximately 45-50 minutes in length so please plan on staying for 

a total of two hours.  Please arrive a few minutes early to ensure you don’t miss 

anything important.  

 

 

If you have any questions, contact 

your school directly between the 

hours of 9:00am to 3:00 p.m. at   

523-7152. 


